
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOTHING ORDERS  
 

 

School Clothing Order Forms will be going home with students this week. 
  
You have until October 24th to have your orders into the school in order to 
receive them prior to the holidays.  
 
Please note, there are also samples at the office for you to look at to ensure you 
are ordering the proper size. *** Hoodie sizes seem to run small ***  
If you are unsure of sizing please look at samples before ordering !!!  
 
The 2017 option is for Grade 5 Students only !!!   
It will have all the grade 5 students signatures !!! 
 
Any questions - contact Jenny Stewart - jenstew124@gmail.com 

 

 

 


